Welcome to “The Year Of The Lord’s Favor.”

Come and receive God’s abundant blessings and share them with others.
January 2nd was the beginning our 21 days of fasting
and praying. (See web page for fasting instructions)

Our prayer is that you will remain strong and of good courage during this
period. We will conclude the 21 days with a 24-hour prayer vigil starting at
6pm Monday, January 21st and ending at 6pm Tuesday, January 22nd.

Sunday’s message, The State of the Church, will begin a new series entitled
“Mind Games” - How to Control Your Thoughts. “

We look forward to sharing the “Good News” with you and please invite
others to come and receive their special blessing.

Bible study resumes Wednesday, January 9th at 7pm. Also, our first men’s
breakfast of 2008 will be held on Saturday, January 12, 2008

Weekly Memory Verse

Luke 4:18-19 "The Spirit of the Lord is upon me, because he has anointed me
to bring good news to the poor. He has sent me to proclaim release to the
captives and recovery of sight to the blind, to let the oppressed go free, to
proclaim the year of the Lord's favor."

Blessed to be a Blessing,

Howard Turnley, Pastor
Disciples United Methodist Church
www.disciples-umc.org



